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New Tier System in England 

 Following the vote in Parliament yesterday, the Prime 

Minister acquired the votes needed to pass the new 

three tier system in England, which came into force 

today as lockdown ends.  

The RRT has assessed the requirements for this system 

and its impact on the UK business. In line with 

government guidance, operations can continue with the 

existing Health & Safety protocols in place. 

Any area offices located in Tier 3 regions that are not 

directly required for on-site operations will need to close, 

if they have not already. Please ensure you are aware 

which tier your place of work and home falls in; you can 

check your tier here. 

Please ensure you follow all the requirements in place for 

your tier. The BBC has created a helpful graphic (see 

right) which details the key differences, and there is also 

a useful video on their article about the tiers, here. 

We understand many are becoming fatigued as we 

approach the end of the year but it is vital that we all 

remain alert to the ongoing risks presented by the virus. 

Following the requirements now will help to prevent the 

spread of the virus and allow us to enjoy greater 

freedoms in future.  

Remember to follow the four behaviours: 

1. Identify Symptoms and inform. Recognise the 
symptoms of COVID-19, and if in doubt, be responsible - get tested.    

2. Personal Hygiene.  Wash your hands as often as possible. Have your families do the same.  
3. Physical Distance. Maintain a safe physical distance from others and avoid physical interactions 

with people outside your home.  
4. Protect yourself and others. Anytime you leave 

your home, please use a facemask and any other 
PPE like face shields or gloves as required. 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/find-coronavirus-local-restrictions
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-55153899

